
Memorandum

SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH
Columbia, South Carolina

MEMORANDUM NO. 05-18OFFICE OF THE STATE DIRECTOR

All Organizational ComponentsTO:

Effective June 2, 2018, Teresa Curry will assume the role of Executive Director of the Tri-County Mental 
Health Center.

Curry, who received her master’s degree in Counseling from Webster University in 2004, has been part of 
the Tri-County MHC team since 2004 in various positions, including Quality Assurance coordinator and 
Child, Adolescent, and Family coordinator.

Please join me in giving Ms. Curry your support and cooperation as she serves in this important role for the 
Department.

// John H. Magill
State Director of Mental Health

May 25, 2018


